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Enquiries: Elhannah Houghton 

Our Ref:  SC2241 

Your Ref:  SSD- 9687-Mod-3 

4 September 2024 

Joe Fittell 
Department of Planning, Housing and Infrastructure 

By email: Joe.Fittell@planning.nsw.gov.au 

And via Major Projects Portal 

Dear Joe 

Council response to Snowy 2.0 – Main Works Modification (SSI-9687-Mod-3) 

We refer to your correspondence requesting Council’s input into the Modification 
Application and Report for the Snowy 2.0 – Main Works Modification (SSI-9687-Mod-3). 

The modification report identifies that all works would be undertaken entirely within 
the approved construction envelope. The report also identifies that construction traffic 
is not expected to adversely affect the operation of key intersections, with the worst-
case scenario maintaining the current level of service. Having determined that there 
are limited to no adverse impacts on the local community and the environment, 
Council officers raise no issue with the modification as proposed. 

Should you have any queries regarding this application please contact Council's 
Strategic Planning Team on 1300 345 345. 

Yours faithfully, 

Heath James 

Team Leader Strategic Planning 

Heath James (Sep 4, 2024 13:38 GMT+10)
Heath James
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